
 
Exci�ng Progress on School Improvements  

As a vital part of our School District's future, I am thrilled to share an update on the school improvements 
that have been made possible by our 2021 capital project bond millage. Thanks to the Redford 
community’s unwavering support, we are making significant strides in enhancing our educa�onal facili�es, 
directly impac�ng the experiences of our students and enhancing the value of schools within all that 
Redford Township has to offer families. 

Our secondary campus is buzzing with ac�vity as construc�on workers diligently work on the new addi�on 
– all without impac�ng the learning experience for our students. This project is the centerpiece of our 
improvement plans, and we are commited to having this state-of-the-art facility ready for our students 
by the start-up of next school year in late August. Watching the transforma�on unfold has been an 
inspiring journey for our en�re school community. 

One of the most exci�ng developments so far has been the construc�on of the new wing to the West of 
our exis�ng Secondary Campus building that includes a new gymnasium, weightroom, and dedicated 
space for our Early College program. The ra�ers have been added to the compe��on gym, shaping a space 
that will not only host spor�ng events but also serve as a hub for various school and District ac�vi�es. This 
new gymnasium is set to become a vibrant center of student life and athle�c excellence. 

Construc�on of the new “Main Street” wing is also in its early stages.  This new addi�on will feature a 
secure ves�bule entry for our High School, conveniently accessible offices for our student support staff 
and families who need to access those services, and new warm and invi�ng spaces for our students to 
access throughout the school day. Looking ahead, we are excited to announce that work on the new 
outdoor stadium is scheduled to begin in the early spring. This facility will provide our sports teams with 
a true home-field advantage and will serve as a community gathering spot for future events.  

The construc�on of these new facili�es is about more than just bricks and mortar. They represent our 
commitment to providing the best possible educa�onal environment for our students. These 
enhancements will strengthen the quality of the educa�onal experience and bolster school pride and 
spirit. We envision these new spaces as places where memories are made, talents are nurtured, and the 
spirit and tradi�ons of our school community are celebrated.  

None of this would be possible without 
the support of our community. Your vote 
of confidence in passing the bond millage 
is a testament to your commitment to our 
students' futures. We are deeply grateful 
for your trust and support in this endeavor. 

Stay tuned for more updates as we 
con�nue to transform our School District 
into a beacon of educa�onal excellence. 
Together, we are making a difference in 
the lives of our students. 

 
 


